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A recent article by The Drawdown examines the impact of COVID-19 on the deal volume for
NAV facilities by buyout funds and what can be expected in the next 12 to 18 months. In
particular, the article examines the pricing differences between banks and direct and specialist
lenders; alternatives to NAV facilities that buyout funds are exploring; and potential
opportunities that are available. The article is available here.
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